SSWG Report
1. Work on the Data Set B load flow cases for 2004 through 2008 has begun.  First data submittal to ERCOT by each TDSP was due on September 17. 

2. SSWG is reviewing the results of ERCOT's preliminary reliability assessment for 2003.  

3.  The next meeting for the group is scheduled for November 4-6 to finalize the Data Set B load flow cases.
